
April 22-26, 2024

Welcome to a new week! We are almost to May and the students have started their
countdown to summer. There are about 24 days left! Here are notes for the week:

★ Reminders:
○ This quarter we are supporting a new mission. We are supporting Martin

Luther College, our school of ministry. This is where the majority of our
pastors and teachers come from.

○ Keep filling out your worship attendance sheets in your red folder.
★ Midterms will go out this week. Please be watching for them.
★ We are finishing the body this week. If anyone would still like to bring body books,

they surely can!
★ Remember to send in your permission slips for the field trip this week. A reminder

we are going to Luther Prep on Thursday, May 2 for their play.
★ Here’s what we will be learning this week:

○ Science we will study our bodies.
○ Math we are drawing and identifying polygons and subtracting.
○ Christ Light we will learn stories about Elisha, Naaman, and Jonah.
○ Superkids we will learn AR and OR words, finish descriptive paragraphs, and

brainstorm fiction stories.
○ Music we will work on studying a hymn for the week and boomwhackers.
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